
KEYWORTH CRICKET CLUB  - 1941 SEASON 
President:                                         Chairman: Hedley Tomlinson                 Auditor: H Hodgett 
Gen Sec: F Gill                                 Treasurer:  B Bloore     
1st XI Capt: Hedley Tomlinson     
 
Review of the Season: 
In attendance at a Special General meeting of  20 March 1941 in the Legion Hall were… 
Mostyn Attewell 
R Dick Attewell 
Syd Attewell 
George Blatherwick 
Bernard Bloore 
Les Bloore 
Rev A B Brooker 
Robin N B Brooker 
C Colton 
Frank Gill 
William Gunn 
R B Heaney 
Hedley Tomlinson 
 
The decision was taken to disband the club due to the lack of available players and that the funds and interests of the 
club be vested in a Special Committee of five persons: B Bloore, L Bloore, F Gill, W Gunn & H Tomlinson. 
 
Mr Gunn agreed to house all the equipment. 
 
£66 cash saved and jointly the property of the Cricket Club & the Football Club was to be retained in the Savings Bank 
at West Bridgford. 
 
Very promising all-rounder son of the Reverend Brooker, Robin Neville Benedict Brooker died on active service with 
the RAF near Rotterdam in the Netherlands on 3 February 1943 aged just 21 years, he was a Flight Sergeant. 
 
 
  
 


